
 

 

     To:        Annual Convention Attendees and Vendors 
 
     From:    David Hockmuth, Golf Tournament Chairman 
 
     Re:       Annual Convention Golf Tournament 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
The New Mexico Bankers Association (NMBA) invites you to join in this year’s golf 
tournament with bankers and vendors from throughout the Southwest.   

The golf tournament will be held on Friday, September 15, 2023 at the spectacular Twin 
Warriors Golf Course, located next to Hyatt Regency Tamaya Resort. Dramatic elevation 
changes, seasonal weather conditions and the extraordinary scenery characterize the 
courses, which offer an unforgettable experience for all levels of golfers. 

It will be a four-person scramble (A, B, C, & D players) with a 1:00 p.m. shotgun start.  
We are inviting you to support our Association by partaking in the following: 

 Play in the tournament: ($125.00 which includes, green & cart fees, beverages, 
lunch and prizes). 

 Sponsor the golf beverage cart 

 Sponsor the golf luncheon, and/or 

 Provide tournament door prizes. 

We hope you will take this opportunity to introduce your company name to bankers 
throughout New Mexico and the Southwest.  Sponsorships are a valuable way to advertise 
your company in the presence of your customers - or better yet, to your potential 
customers!   

Please respond as soon as possible to the NMBA office at (505) 822-7900. 

Thank you in advance. 
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